
 

Brawley Elementary School District 

 
 

KINDERGARTEN-TRANSITIONAL KINDER 

 PRE-REGISTRATION FOR 2017-18 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

Pre-registration of pupils for Kindergarten and Transitional Kinder classes for next school  

year is scheduled between the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. at the following schools: 
 

      April 3, 2017        April 4, 2017            April 5, 2017                April 6, 2017 

         (Monday)                         (Tuesday)                 (Wednesday)                   (Thursday) 

  MIGUEL HIDALGO                      J. W. OAKLEY  PHIL D. SWING             MYRON D. WITTER 

615 S. Cesar Chavez                     1401 B Street                          245 West A Street              150 West K Street 

    (760) 344-0431                              (760) 344-4620               (760) 344-3350                               (760) 344-0750 
 

The following is required by state law: 
 

   ◊  Verification of child’s date of birth:   Official or certified copy of birth certificate.  
 

   ◊  Kindergarten:  A child must be 5 years of age on or before September 1 of this year in order to be    

        admitted to Kindergarten.   
 

◊ Transitional Kinder:  A child must turn 5 years of age between September 2 and December 2 of this   

    year to qualify for Transitional Kinder. 
     

   ◊ Proof of Residency:  Any of the following TWO (2) ORIGINAL documents which establish home address  

      within District boundaries must be presented:  current utility bill (electric, gas, water, telephone or  

      cable), rent receipt, bank statement, escrow papers for new residency, military orders,  

      affidavits for homeless families or families living with relatives, approved Interdistrict transfer  

      agreement 
 

   ◊ Verification of Immunizations:  Immunization Card or proof from a physician. 
 

   ◊ Report of Health Examination for School Entry:  Physical examination dated prior to March 1, 2017 will   

     NOT be accepted.  
 

   ◊ Oral Health Assessment Form. 

 

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU BRING YOUR CHILD WITH YOU 
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